[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 June 2019 20:37
To: Public Access DC Comments <PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/01047/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:37 PM on 26 Jun 2019 from Mr philip harrell.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save for access. 

	Case Officer:
	Samantha Taylor 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr philip harrell

	Email:
	

	Address:
	32 Hobby Road, Banbury OX15 4GJ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I OBJECT TO THE INCREASED TRAFFIC THIS WILL CAUSE BOTH TO THE ESTATE AND THE OXFORD ROAD.
THERE IS A COMPLETE LACK OF INFRASTRUCTURE TO SUPPORT SUCH A LARGE INFLUX OF RESIDENTS.
THERE IS A LACK OF FACILITIES,AND HAVE NOT SEEN THE FACILITIES ALREADY PROMISED SUCH AS SHOPS,DOCCTORS SURGERY AND RESTAURANT/PUB.
THE DISTURBANCE OF OUR RIGHT TO ENJOY OUR HOMES DUE TO CONTINUED CONSTRUCTION AND NOISE. 
HOBBY ROAD AND ADJACENT ROADS ARE NOT FIT FOR PURPOSE FOR CONSTRUCTION VEHICLES.



